
December 2014 

Greetings Charisma parents and students! It’s the holiday season and we 

have a lot of exciting things coming up. Here are a few things to remember. 

First of all, our annual Charisma Holiday Extravaganza will be performed on Saturday, December 20th at 

2:00 pm in the Performing Arts Center of Mount Tahoma High School, Tacoma Washington. Tickets are $20 

each and may be purchased at Charisma or at the door. They also make a nice "group gift" for a special     

family on your list.. Don’t be late as the doors will remain closed once the performance starts. Refreshments 

will be for sale at  intermission, with all profits benefitting the scholarship fund and production costs.  

Don’t forget during this busy season to pay your December tuition, which remains the same despite      

Christmas break (12/22—1/5). Please have it turned in by Wednesday, December 10th! 

In the event of snow, please call the studio at  253.581.8711. We will post any class delays or cancellations on 

the answering machine. 

It’s an exciting time for our students as we will soon be in full “recital" mode! In order to assure that your 

child gets the most out of this time, please make sure they are on time to each and every class. 

We’re always looking for new company dancers. If your child is interested in joining, proper dress code,    

excellent attendance and effort, and a pleasant attitude are the virtues our director considers. All teachers 

give their input. Please speak with Miss Erin for more information. 

If you are interested in baking cookies or helping set up for our Christmas program refreshment tables, 

please leave your phone number with Miss Laurel, the school secretary, and she will forward it onto Miss 

Courtney, our refreshment chairman.  

As always, thank you for all of your diligence and support. Please feel free to contact the studio if you have 

any questions or need more information.  

   


